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The End!
What an amazing start to the year we have had. The classrooms are humming along and already have made
some big learning gains and have established some great relationships within them.

We thank the student teachers for all of the effort they have put into the classrooms they are in. It was great to
see them stepping up, and getting involved in our professional development. Ka tau k&! We wish them all the
best!

Baptisms
Over the past week and again in two weeks time, the school will have had a total of 12 baptisms of current
students and siblings of students. The school was lucky enough to attend some of these on Wednesday and
learnt what happens and what it symbolises (a reminder for those who were baptised as a baby). A big thanks
to Fr Dan for his efforts in making these memorable occasions. If you are interested in baptism and missed out
on this occasion, I will let you know when the next preparation session is to be held. Perhaps just let me know
if you are keen or want to know more.

Holidays!

We wish you and your families a great break from
school and look forward to seeing the students again
in a few weeks.

Have a safe and blessed Easter.
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Dallas Wichman, Principal a e
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Prudence & Josh Halkett, Chloe, Tylah, Nathaniel and Dan Swain

May

Rm 4 & 5 excursion.
Holy Thursday—

last day of Term 3.00p
GOOD FRIDAY

Term 2 starts 9am
Rms 1, 2 & 3 visit Orana P
Rm 1 & 2 Sunday Mass 1
Yr 5/6 Rugby League Tou
South Hagley Park

First Holy Communion




oly Week

Easter Mass Schedule
Thu, 13 April

Holy Thursday (No Morning Mass)
8.00pm - Mass of the Lord’s Supper

Altar Servers

Letone, Salu

St Anne’s Church, Woolston
followed by Exposition until 11.00pm

Fri, 14 April %

l‘le is not here, 72/(‘ =
Z hut has '1S€11.

Good Friday
10.30am - Stations of the Cross

Our Lady Star of the Sea, Sumner
3.00pm - The Lord’s Passion - - - -- ———- Servers required
St Anne’s Church, Woolston Ph 384 1600

Sat, 15 April

Holy Saturday

8.00pm - Easter Vigil ------~---————-Anna-Naina, Jasinta T
St Anne’s Church, Woolston

Sun, 16 April

Easter Sunday Masses

8.30am  Sumner Catholic Centre

10.30am St Anne’s Church - - - - - - - ———-Servers required
5.30pm St Joseph’s Lyttelton Ph 384 1600

Altar Servers are also required for weekend Masses during the school holidays.
If you are able to help please contact the Parish office Ph 384 1600.
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Mrs Jones

/Suppon Staff are absolutely \
crucial to making our classes
work as well as they do. Their

Thank you for

for me. From Tylah
From Charlotte

\ Mr Halkettrm 4 /

We are both teacher Aides who work alongside teachers within the classroom.
Sharyn works mostly in the junior School and Denise in both levels of the school.

We have undertaken specific training to assist children with special needs and
provide liaison between school, teachers and home. We are always trying to
support the teachers in delivery of classroom programmes and additional support
for some learners.

Sharyn works in room 2 supporting two children. She is always busy and looking for ways
she can support them like playing games, preparing resources, and reinforcing what has been taught.

care and expertise helps heiping me when |

make sure everyone has struggled talking

what they need to learn, Qur and also when | To Denise, Sharyn and

classes would not be the needed help and Miss Grice, thank you for
i you

same without Denise. always being there helping me all the years

when | struggled with life.

office. These will be sent off to the government.

We need yoursupportto petition the government to unfreeze the funding or pay support staff from central funding like
teachers.You can sign the petition for ‘Better Learning’ and ‘Support Success Mahia Kia angitu’ online at
www.nzei.org.nz/NZEI/Campaigns/Support_Success: or fill in a speech bubble form from the foyer and hand into the




Dear Parent,

We’re excited to announce the following updates to our Subway® Day: Wednesdays.

.

ONLINE

An easier way to order the Subway® School Lunch Programme is now available.

Our school will be moving across to new online ordering for our Subway® Days from 1 May 2017.

Toplace an online order, simply visit www.subwav.co.nz/schools and follow the instructions below
to place your order by 9am Wednesdays.

o £ & i
1 . gﬁ . v “ h .
Visit Either create an accousnt Select your school and Folow steps 1 to 3 to Confirm your order and
www.subway.co.nz/schools or login by following the complete the ‘student build your sub and add pay via Credit Card.
and select SUBWAY® prompts. name” and ‘class’ fields. any drinks or sides —~
School Lunch Programme, You can then choose to remember 1o select the

start a New Order or ingredients you want on

choose a favourite order the sub.

from the list.

Note: If you are placing multiple orders for multiple children, you will need to finalise payment
for the first order before starting the process over again to place any subsequent orders.



Subway® have simplified and nutritionally improved their School Lunch Programme
menu to satisfy any picky eaters and are a great way to help get their recommended
daily serve of veggies. We can no longer offer flavored milk or juice boxes.

éﬁ&m iy

All subs are made on freshly baked white or wheat bread with lettuce, tomato and cucumber as standard.

MIN!I SUB SUBWAY 6-INCH SUB SUBWAY FOOTLONG
Chicken Strips  $5.50 Chicken Strips $6.50 Chicken Strips $10.50
Ham $3.60 Ham $5.00 Ham $8.00
Roast Beef $3.60 Roast Beef $5.00 Roast Beef $8.00
Turkey $3.60 Turkey $5.00 Turkey $8.00
Veggie Delite  $3.60 Veggie Delite $4.50 Veggie Delite $7.50

3 Updated prices

We have not increased the prices of School Lunches for a number of years, so unfortunately we have had to

SIDES

Bag sliced apples $2.00
Strawberry SPC

Fruit Crush-ups $2.00
Mini Pump $2.00
Cookie $1.00

NB: Cookies can only be
ordered if a sub or fruit is also
ordered.

increase the prices. The new price will take effect from the beginning of Term 2 2017.

Remember that St Anne’s Subway Day is Wednesday.
This is the only day that subway orders will be delivered to school.

Regards,

St Anne’s Catholic School
739 Ferry Road, PO Box 19 625

Woolston, Christchurch 8241

Ph 03 384 3073 www.stannes.co.nz

reception@stannes.co.nz

22017 Subway IP Inc. SUBWAY® and SUBWAY 6-INCHE ar registered trademarl; of Sebway (P inc

“SPC Frult Crush-ups™ is a irade mark of SPC Ardimona. Pump’ is a registered trademark.

For a full list of allergens please see the AHerpen Guide at subway.co.nz




